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Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request the inclusion on the order of business for the Permanent Council meeting on March 31, 2004 of the oral presentation of a report by Mr. Sergio Caramagna, Head of the OAS Mission, on work carried out in Support for the Peace Process in Colombia.

I would liker to take this opportunity to convey to Your Excellency renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Horacio Serpa Uribe

Ambassador, Permanent Representative
His Excellency
Ambassador Paul Durand
Permanent Representative of Colombia
Chair of the Permanent Council
Washington, D. C.
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